Kia ora to our Sunnybrae families,

Just a reminder that our International Food Festival is on tomorrow night, Friday 9 March from 4.00 pm – 7.00 pm. We have a great evening planned with a huge variety of food on offer, fun-filled entertainment and a silent and live auction.

At 5.00 pm the Senior Syndicate will perform some Māori welcome songs, followed by Junior Syndicate folk dancing. Please make sure your children are at school by 4.40pm so that they are ready to perform.

We will be running a cashless system again this year. You will be able to buy $1 tickets from various locations at the food festival and you can use those tickets to buy food, drinks and activities. Tickets will be available to purchase from the school office. It is recommended that you buy some tickets during the day tomorrow if you can, to avoid queues tomorrow night. 

If you have baking to drop off, please drop it at the school office. If you require any further information then please email our Deputy Principal Karen Rodger - krodger@sunnybrae.school.nz

We look forward to seeing you all on Friday night!

Kind regards
Sunnybrae PTA (Parent Teacher Association)




